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Welcome


Happy New Year and welcome back to a new half term!  We have added some dates to our Spring events. The online admissions portal for First schools is closing on January 15th so if you have a child due to start school in September and you haven’t applied for a place yet you will need to do so before this date. If your child completed the 51 sleeps Christmas reading challenge please return forms to school by Friday.





School News





Please could you remember to send any money into school in a named envelope on a Monday? Swimming this term is for children in year two and four and we ask for a contribution of £3.00 per week payable on a Monday. If you would like to pay in advance the cost for this half term’s swimming is £15.00. If you would still like to pay in advance for school meals the cost until half term is £50 to pay for the half term in advance from next week  or £2.00 per day/ £10.00 per week. 








Clubs


Unfortunately due to staff training commitments,  singing club will not be running this half term.


Mrs Kiff or Miss Sanderson will run an art club on Tuesday from 3.20-4.20 p.m.


Mr Crozer will now run a gymnastics club starting next week. This will run on a Monday from 3.20-4.20p.m for children in year 2, 3 or 4.


If your child would like to attend any club please fill in the attached form and return it to school as soon as possible. 
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Diary Dates


Spring Term


Wednesday 15th January


Year 3 visit The Granary gallery





Thursday 16th January


Travelling by Tuba visit the school





Friday 17th January


Artist workshop for Year 3 children





Friday 24th January 


Burns lunch. Children may wear an item of Tartan!





Monday 27th January


Chinese New Year lunch





Tuesday 11th February 


Safer internet day





Wednesday 12th February


School photographer: class and individual photographs.





Friday 14th February


9.00a.m Assembly for Nursery, Miss Lundy, Miss Jeffrey and Miss McColl’s classes 


2.45p.m Assembly for Miss Bayly, Mr Straughan and Mr Hair’s  classes.


School closes at 3.20 p.m. for half term. 





School re-opens Monday 24th February at 8.55 a.m. 




















